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Wildcat Battalion

Battalion

March has been an eventful and successful month. Both of our raider teams, mixed
and male, went and competed at the best of the best qualifier in Sanford. Our male team
came home with third place overall. This was a great accomplishment in a competition
where 30 other teams were hungry to win. The mixed team got 2nd place in the truck
pull event and 3rd in rope bridge. Overall, in the Battalion, we successfully completed
the cadet challenge, the cadet of the month board, and the confidence course challenge.
We also completed a car-wash card fundraiser and Millbrook Highschool’s first
Raider/Drill competition. We were able to host Millbrook’s first competition Saturday,
March 26th, where our Raider Kings took first place overall and our Reapers took 2nd
place in various events. As a battalion, we’re looking forward to improving our drilling
and discipline. Overall, all companies have been working on their presentation skills,
drill movements, and team-building activities that help us grow as cadets.

Built to be Unbreakable,

C/CSM Santos

Bravo Company
Company commander: Cadet Rodriguez
First Sergeant: Cadet Hodges

March was quite successful for Bravo as we have completed our first home Drill and

& Raider competition. All this month we have been prepping and planning as the date of

the competition came closer and closer. Everything from the setup to the flow of each
event of the competitions, to the tear down all went smoothly and we were able to move
quickly. Other than that, Bravo has been awarded the Confidence course streamer for
completing the obstacle course as a team the quickest. Unfortunately, we were unable to
participate in the St. Patrick’s Day parade due to inclement weather. We are hoping to
have a better and more impactful month in April.
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Charlie Company

Company Commander: Cadet Haugland
First Sergeant: Cadet Douglas

The company has been active this month while also having big changes. This month
the battalion was supposed to participate in the St. Patrick’s parade but due to weather
conditions it was canceled, even though it was canceled we worked hard to prepare for
it. During March, the company also completed the Cadet Challenge. The company also
helped raise money for the battalion and we were awarded the fundraising streamer. Our
company has also been able to do the pledge for the last week and so far, I am proud of
the cadets that have done it. As most everyone knows the battalion had its drill and
raider competition where both raiders' teams were denominated but I want to say good
job to all the volunteers from our company that showed up and helped make the
competition run smoothly. Overall, this was a good month for the company as we are
slowly making it to the end of the year.

Raider, Drill, and Volunteers Mar 26, 2022 :




